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Event 
Guest Lecture on “Opportunities Overseas Education” 

Date 28th July 2023, 10:00 AM– 12:00 PM (IST) 

Beneficiary 104 Students are benefitted 

Write up 

The Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering of IEEE PES NHCE SBC, New 
Horizon College of Engineering Organized Guest Lecture on “Opportunities Overseas 
Education” in association with IEEE PES Bangalore Chapter on 28.07.2023 Tuesday from 
IST 10:00 AM to 01:00 PM. The session was handled by Mr.Suman Goutham, Director, 
Global Nexus and Mr. Vikram Reddy, Director, Global Nexus Bengaluru.  The outcome 
of the programme is to bring the researchers and academic experts from reputed 
institutes of our country to a collective gathering for exchanging and sharing the 
knowledge about the recent developments and procedures in overseas education. The 
entire session is very informative and enthusiastic manner in the area of power 
electronics industry. The eminent expert from the Industry delivered the lecture and 
his talk has been very well received by the 104 participants. 104 Students are 
benefitted. 
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